PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority will hold a public hearing for the

DISCONTINUATION OF THE
JOLLEY TROLLEY ROUTE
BETWEEN CLEARWATER

MARINE AQUARIUM AND
HARBORVIEW CENTER

Wednesday, October 11,2017 - 12:00 p.m.

Clearwater Main Library
100 N Osceola Ave, Clearwater, FL 33755

PSTA>

Hearing are scheduled for %2 hour, but will be extended if necessary. The proposals will be available online one week in advance
of the hearing, and printed copies will be available at the hearing. If you are unable to attend in person, written comments are
welcome, please address to: PSTA Public Hearing, 3201 Scherer Dr, St. Pete, FL 33716
or send via email to engage@psta.net (include name and address for the official record). If you need a sign language interpreter,
large print materials, or other ADA accommodations in order to participate, please call the InfoLine at (727) 540-1900 or
email engage@psta.net one week before the meeting.



